
Barbera  Festival  coming  to
Amador County
Cooper Ranch in Plymouth (Amador County) is site of the first
Barbera Festival on June 11 from 11am-4pm.

This outdoor wine and food festival will host more than 70
wineries from the Sierra foothills, Paso Robles, Napa, Sonoma,
Mendocino,  Lake  County,  the  Santa  Cruz  Mountains,  Ventura
County, Lodi and the Bay Area. Approximately 1,500 people are
expected to attend, with top area restaurants and caterers
providing the best in cuisine.

Barbera originated in the Piemonte region of northern Italy.
In California, about 8,000 acres of Barbera are planted. Louis
Martini, a legend in California wine history with a winery in
St. Helena was the first to produce a varietal Barbera in
1954. Today, nearly 200 California wineries produce Barbera
wines.

Barbera is known for its generous acid structure. There are
differing styles of barbera ranging from brighter versions
with flavors of tart cherry, raspberry, and spice, to riper
styles with flavors of black cherry, blueberry, blackberry,
and vanilla.

In addition to tasting wine, guests may enjoy live music, art
and artisan crafts.

The Barbera Festival is a Green Event and has taken measures
to  minimize  the  environmental  impact  of  the  festivities,
including waste and transportation. The organizing team is
also  investigating  renewable  energy  purchases  and  carbon
credits. The Barbera Festival is intended to be an annual
event with net proceeds going to charity.

Tickets  will  be  available  March  1  and  are  $30/person  in

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/01/barbera-festival-coming-to-amador-county/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/01/barbera-festival-coming-to-amador-county/


advance and $40/person at the door.

For more information about the event, a list of participating
wineries, map and directions, along with local lodging and
tasting tips, click to the official website.

http://barberafestival.com/joomla/

